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To Administrations of Member States of the ITU


�
Subject:	Suppression of Rule of Procedure concerning S5.502


To the Director General








Dear Sir,





1.	At its 15th meeting held from 1 to 5 March 1999, the Radio Regulations Board (RRB) reconsidered the Rule of Procedure concerning S5.502 and, in view of the clear wording of the footnote itself, found that the Rule of Procedure was not necessary. Consequently, the Rule of Procedure concerning S5.502 was suppressed.





2.	In its future examinations of satellite networks with respect to S5.502, the Bureau will apply strictly the lower limit of e.i.r.p. and the minimum earth station antenna diameter but will not consider an e.i.r.p. exceeding 85 dBW as the basis for an unfavourable finding.





			Yours faithfully,




















	Robert W. Jones


	Director, Radiocommunication Bureau
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-	Administrations of Member States of the ITU


-	Members of the Radio Regulations Board
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